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Local school children present IMD team with artwork to say thank you

Carl Dodwell and Kevin Doyle presented with artwork for the IMD office 
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On 17th December 2014, Carl Dodwell and Kevin Doyle from the International Manufacturing 
Development team were invited to Streetsbrook Infant & Nursery School to be presented with 
children's artwork to display in the IMD office, as a thank you for the team's community work, 
building and installing play equipment at the school, over the summer.
 
Carl Dodwell, IMD Quality Engineer commented "This year's community project has certainly been 
the most rewarding and enjoyable so far and it is good to know that the staff and pupils are reaping 
the benefits of the equipment we installed. I am sure that all involved from JLR enjoyed the project 
immensely as it is an opportunity to do something different from our day to day roles and good to put 
something back into the community. I hope the storage shed, musical instruments and other 
learning equipment will get lots of enjoyment and use over the coming years." 
 
Streetsbrook Infant & Nursery School has forged strong community links with Jaguar Land Rover 
Solihull over the past few years.   
 
Debbie Butlin, Operations Manager at the school said "We have worked together on numerous 
projects and we are indebted to JLR for their enthusiastic work at the school. Over the summer 
holiday the IMD team installed tyres and musical instruments for outdoor play. The children play with 
the equipment daily and love their outdoor classroom! The new storage shed which the team made 
and constructed has made a huge impact on the outdoor facilities and storage; new equipment now 
fills the shed to the brim.  It's an amazing resource that enhances the learning environment 
outdoors.  
 
"Streetsbrook School can only reiterate that JLR - you have 'made a difference' to so many. 
The hard work, planning and effort is so appreciated. We hope our art work at JLR enhances your 
working environment too. Thank you, thank you, thank you is the message from the staff , pupils and 
families of Streetsbrook School."
�

Related articles:  

IMD team construct storage facility and create play area for local school 
IMD team host local school visit, to say thank you  � 

Local 'Mini Monets' liven up IMD office 
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